
 

 
 

 

Research Associate Internship 
 
About Spherix 
Spherix Global Insights is an independent healthcare market research and business intelligence agency 
headquartered in Exton, PA. We specialize in autoimmune, renal, neurologic, and rare disease markets, 
as we pride ourselves on bringing expertise into these therapy areas. Our aim is to apply our commercial 
experience and unique relationships within core specialty markets to translate data into insight. 
 
Our research is conducted through online surveys in collaboration with our proprietary networks of 
engaged physicians, ancillary healthcare professionals, and patients. The data collected is aggregated 
and analyzed to produce numerous types of reports across specialty markets. By cultivating our own 
proprietary networks, we can control the quality of the respondents and ensure that clients are getting 
insights from a group representative of their customer base. 
 
We aspire to be the intelligence provider of choice in the select therapy areas we cover and therefore 
we invest in our client relationships as long-term partnerships. Our intelligence teams have extensive 
experience in market research, data analysis, pharma brand management, and strategic marketing, 
allowing us to understand the business context of the research we conduct. 
 
Overview 
We are looking for a hard-working research associate to join our team and provide helpful insight to 
achieve our goals. The research associate intern is responsible for compiling a catalog of drug 
information for each area of expertise. The intern will also be tasked with validating physicians, 
organizing our networks, and maintaining positive relationships with doctors and patients. You will be 
tasked with developing creative and integrative recruitment tactics to expand both our physician and 
patient networks. This position will enforce quality control to mitigate errors. 
 
This internship will help you acquire research marketing skills and provide you with knowledge of the 
pharmaceutical industry. You will gain broad experience in market research, pharmaceuticals, 
recruitment, and business analytics. You should be prepared to enter a fast-paced work environment. 
 
The internship will be based in our Exton, PA office. We are looking to start the program in June 2018 
and run through August (or possibly continue throughout the school year). Interns will work Monday-
Thursday (32 hours per week). Compensation is at the rate of $13 per hour, paid every two weeks.  
 
Responsibilities 

• Support the research team in daily administrative tasks 

• Compile catalog of drug information and important news 

• Manage and update physician and patient database  

• Assist in developing/designing recruitment tactics to grow networks  

• Enforce quality control measures on reports 
 
Qualifications 

• Able to work independently and seek help when needed 

• Excellent organizational/time management skills and attention to detail 

• Excellent verbal and written communication skills 



 

 
 

• Proficiency in Microsoft Office (PowerPoint, Word, Outlook) 

• Interested in a career in pharma 

• Knowledge of market research methodologies  

• Strong desire to learn along with professional drive 

• Currently enrolled in a related BS or Master’s degree 
 
Interested candidates should submit a resume with cover letter stating why this role is of interest and 
what attributes you will bring to the Spherix team.  Submit to careers@spherixglobalinsights.com. 
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